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The New South Wales (NSW) Community Housing Industry Council (CHIC) had its seventh meeting on 3 December 2020, by teleconference due to COVID-19.
The CHIC endorsed a Framework for the Development of the Community Housing Industry Strategy 2021-26 which includes a vision statement, four strategic pillars and a number of key objectives. The CHIC further agreed a process for the development of specific strategies and actions in line with the Framework. The Framework document will support detailed work by a working party of key stakeholders and broader consultation with the industry. The working party will report progress to the Council at its meeting in March 2021.
The CHIC endorsed a Social and Affordable Housing Partnerships Framework and the development of more specific Partnership Guidelines. Consultation with CHPs and ACHPs was discussed along with feedback from government agencies. Once final editing has been completed the Framework will be made available through the CHIC webpage.
The CHIC discussed implications of the NSW Budget for the community housing sector and commenced work planning for the 2021-22 financial year.  
The next meeting is scheduled for 24 March 2021.
